
Hello!

We value your support of the YMCA, and we love working 
with you to help families become healthier and happier.

You may have heard that we will be hosting our second 
ever YMCA Father’s Day Fun Run on Sunday 3 September 
around Melbourne’s iconic Tan track. We’re inviting families 
across Melbourne and in your local community to join in the 
fun – spending time together and starting a new Father’s Day 
family tradition. You can find out a bit more about our event 
by visiting the website – fathersdayfunrun.org.au

We’d love to invite you and your school 
community to be part of the celebration!

To get the word out, would you be able to 
support our event in the following ways?

•	 Publish the YMCA Father’s Day Fun Run  
in your school newsletter and/or on 
any social media pages you may have 
(newsletter sample text)

•	 Encourage families, students and  
teachers to sign-up

If you have any questions, please  
don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

YMCA Father’s Day Fun Run Team

Newsletter sample text

Start your family’s new Father’s Day tradition this year at the 

YMCA Father’s Day Fun Run on Sunday 3 September! Held 

at Melbourne’s iconic Tan track, choose from the 5km or 10km 

courses and join in the fun. There will be plenty of on-course 

entertainment and Event Village activities for the whole family. 

The kids (and big kids!) will love everything about Melbourne’s 

newest Father’s Day celebration. 

Find out more and register at fathersdayfunrun.org.au 

Family discounted entries are available.

http://fathersdayfunrun.org.au/
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